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Comments: Hello my name is Woody Brown I read the article about the gun Rangers and I think it's a great idea

to open up more areas for the public to shoot their weapons in safely. How ever if your planning on charging to

use these areas I think this will force people to use the back country for recreational shooting even more, This is

just my opinion. I have also witnessed a growing number of people leaving trash behind their campsite. I was

raised you don't leave anything behind except for little firewood for one night as a courtesy to the next camper.

What I would like to also suggest is to have people who use the back country go through a "Class" on (Camping

Etiquette and Safety) as far as safe campfires, cleanliness, noise and courtesy to other campers who may be

nearby. They would have to carry a camping safety card with them at all times when they are camping, kind of

like a hunter saftey card. I can't stress enough about the need for safety number one and cleanliness number 2.

This state does not need reckless pigs. Thank you. Oh yeah and charge a fee for their "camping saftey" card as

well.


